
 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 
 
 

Professional Athlete Visit - 24th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be having a professional athlete come into the 
school to deliver a presentation, PE and Q&A sessions!  We have partnered with ‘Sports 
for Champions’ in delivering this experience and are excited to offer this to our pupils. 
 
Together we are fundraising to help support both our school and the ‘Sports for 
Champions’ athletes; this is aiming to be done by raising money via sponsorship.  Out of 
the money raised, the school will receive 60% and ‘Sports for Champions’ will receive 
40%. 
 
We understand and appreciate that as a school we have been organising various 
fundraisers and school visits this term, which is why we want to express that the 
sponsorship money is voluntary and is not a requirement. Regardless of the sponsorship 
money raised, each pupil will be taking part in the experience and will have the same 
opportunities to learn and grow from a professional athlete! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Vince 
PE Lead Teacher 
 

 


